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Zoneball 
Children from year 3 & 4 went to Bridlington School on Tuesday to take part in a Zoneball 
competition. They had such good fun and were a really super team. We actually came joint 1st with 
two other schools but then narrowly missed the top spot on goal difference! There was a player of 
the match award given on the night, which went to Dante for his defending skills. Well done to the 
whole team! 
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Covid-19 
There are very high numbers of infection within our local area 
and schools locally that have had to close bubbles etc. We are 
continuing to ask that you are mindful while out and about and 
follow the guidelines for social distancing, mask wearing and 
handwashing. We are working hard in school to reduce the 
risk of infection by remaining vigilant and ensuring that we 
follow all Public Health guidance. We will update you as and 
when this changes. 
 
We are asking that you do not send your child into school if you believe they have symptoms. 
Instead, you should arrange for them to take a test and inform us of the results. If the test is 
negative, they can return to school as normal. If they test positive, they should continue to isolate 
and follow public health advice. 
 
Christmas Jumper Day 
Thank you to everyone who wore a Christmas jumper today and donated to a very worthy cause. 
The amount raised for Save the Children charity was  
 
 

Next Week 
 On Monday 13th December the KS1 children will be performing their nativity carol concert to 

the rest of the school. 

 On Tuesday 14th December KS1 will be visiting the church as part of their RE learning. 

 On Tuesday 14th December the KS2 children will be having their Christmas party. They may 
bring party clothes to change into. 

 On Wednesday 15th December we are having our Christingle Service in the morning and it is 
the school’s Christmas Lunch. Children may wear their Christmas Jumpers. 

 On Wednesday 15th December the KS1 children will be having their Christmas party. They will 
already be wearing their Christmas jumpers. 

 On Thursday 16th December we will be going to the pantomime in the morning. All children 
should wear school uniform. 

 On Friday 17th December we will be holding our Christmas service and end of term trophy 
celebration in school. 

 
Have a lovely weekend! 


